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Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
! Post Office Box 767
' Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 27, 1986 in response to our letter
dated January 31, 1986 pertaining to Security Event Report 86-1.

After reviewing your response, we have concluded that the incident cited in
Security Event Report 86-1, dated January 16', 1986, did constitute a violation
of Section 7.3.3 of your Security Plan. However, based upon information
provided in your February 27, 1986 letter, we have also concluded that the
violation meets the criteria of 10 CFR 2, Appendix C, Section V.A as a licensee

: identified violation. Therefore, a separate Notice of Violation will not be
cited for the incident.

Sincerely,

W. L. xelson, hief
Nuclear' Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
'

of Nuclear Licensing
N. Kalivianakis, Plant

Manager

cc w/ltr dtd 2/27/86, w/o
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' Licensing Fee Management Branch \

Resident Inspector, RIII \

Phyllis Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Environmental
Control Division
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